THE CHURCH IS US

The Church is Us was part of the Heritage Lottery funded project to research the history of Holy Trinity Church, and to gather the oral histories of the church membership. It presents a history of the people who currently attend the church sharing their memories and experiences of being part of its congregation.

These banners are dedicated to the memory of Roy Coley (1931 – 2019)

Acknowledgements

Many thanks to the interviewees who gave their time to the project:

Marjorie Bartley
Olive Thompson
Tom Maginley
Sidney Galbraith
Evadney Christian
Cynthia Callender
Ann James
Barbara Hamilton
Jillian De Costa
Veronica Flowers
Angela Kooner
Christine Harris

Jackie Rutherford
Waveney Richards
Eamonn James
Faye Forrest
Joyce and Roy Coley
Andre Bartley
Siobhan Bartley
Theo Rutherford
Samson Odubanjo
Marie Barnett
Matthew Odubanjo
Helen Cross

Many thanks also to Jennifer Ranson and Wendy Walker for their assistance in the transcribing of the interviews.

Special thanks to Marcia West for everything she did to make the project run smoothly, and to Rev. Canon Eve Pitts.

Images from the EP 45 collection are reproduced with the permission of The Library of Birmingham

Other images are courtesy of Evadney Christian, Helen Cross, Veronica Flowers, Anthony Pitts and Marcia West.

Graphic design by Thomas Barnett

Researcher and writer - Dr Angelina Osborne





